
Regional GIS 
 

 February 14, 2012 the Mid-Shore GIS Committee meeting was held at the Talbot 
County Public Works Office in Easton.  Representatives from the ESRGC, MSRC, 
Dorchester County, Queen Anne’s County, Caroline County, Talbot County and 
Maryland Governors Office were present. 

 
Updates were offered regarding recent activities of counties, ESRGC, MSGIC, 
MSRC, and the State of Maryland. Discussions included:  utilizing ArcGIS Online 
Premium services for getting information out to public, LiDAR collection on the 
Eastern Shore and generating mosaic datasets for this data, zoning changes 
required due to changes in critical area, and data sharing across jurisdictions in 
support of Delmarva Emergency Task Force. The State GIO updated the 
committee on changes coming to iMap in terms of organizational structure and 
how services will be provided. 

 
Attendees were: 

o Barney Krucoff, Geographic Information Officer, State of Maryland 
o Michael Scott, Director, ESRGC 
o Scott Warner, Executive Director, MSRC 
o Kate Donovan, GIS Analyst, Dorchester County Department of Planning & 

Zoning 
o Scott Shores, GIS Analyst, City of Cambridge  
o Mark Cohoon, GIS Manager, Talbot County Department of Public Works 
o Sam Stanton, GIS Analyst, QAC Department of Planning & Zoning 
o Joe Miller, GIS Manager, Caroline County 
o Tom Bachelor, Town of Denton 
o Ryan Mello, GIS Analyst, ESRGC 
o Erin Silva, Senior GIS Analyst, ESRGC 
o Lauren McDermott, GIS Project Manager, ESRGC 

 


